Honeywell

OFFICE CF SPONSORED PROGRAMS

September 7, 1976

SEP 1 0 1976

Massachusetts Institute of Technology Office of Sponsored Programs 77 Massachusetts Avenue Room E19-702 Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139

Ref. to _____& File____

Dear Mr. J. F. Connolly:

Reference my correspondence dated July 29, 1976, and MIT's response thereto dated August 3, 1976.

Subsequent telephone conversations with you have indicated Honeywell's concern in that MIT's proposal continues to be non-responsive particularly in the area of reports. Further, you have been verbally advised that until these issues can be resolved, which would then allow a subcontract agreement, any effort accomplished by MIT under Project Guardian since July 1, 1976, is at MIT's own risk until agreement can be reached and appropriate funding then be provided.

Accordingly, payment of your invoice for the period of July 1-31, 1976, dated August 16, 1976, is being withheld pending resolution of the subcontract agreement.

Honeywell is desirous of reaching an understanding in this matter and remains receptive to further discussions with MIT .

If I can be of further assistance in this matter, please contact me at your convenience

Very truly yours,

R. L. Carlson

Senior Contract Administrator

RLC/mn